
From: Soura, Christian
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/30/2013 1:51:15 PM
Subject: RE: Specific questions for weekender

                We should discuss the nuance before you get back to her, but broad strokes, I’d say that Deloitte didn’t call 
for the creation of a new agency, and we supported their recommendations.
 
                Also, her question is preconditioned on the idea that if S. 334 doesn’t pass, then you can’t have a 
cybersecurity official (Chief Information Security Officer) in place prior to July 2014.  I think that if the bill doesn’t 
make it this year, then the budget could be used to provide funding (likely through the Budget and Control Board) to 
get started on that work on July 1, 2013 anyway.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 1:40 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: Fw: Specific questions for weekender
 
See #2. Suggested response?
 
From: Adcox, Seanna M. [mailto:SAdcox@ap.org] 

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2013 11:38 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: Specific questions for weekender 

 
_Will the governor call them back to deal with DOA and/or ethics and/or the cybersecurity bill?
 
_Is the governor OK with cybersecurity being handled through budget provisos rather than a bill? Would she be OK 
with the new cybersecurity oversight not becoming official until July 2014? Does she have an opinion on whether an 
entirely new agency should be created – thoughts on the complaint that that grows government?
 
_Even some of those (outside the Legislature) pushing for ethics reform say it’s better to have a stronger bill next year 
than a weak bill now. Thoughts?
 
Seanna
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and delete this email. Thank you.
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